
TEXAS MILITARY PREPAREDNESS COMMISSION

December 15, 2017

Margie Rose

P.O. Box 9277

Corpus Christi, TX 78469

Dear Mrs. Rose:

The Texas Military Preparedness Commission (TMPC) is pleased to announce that the City of Corpus

Christi has been awarded a Defense Economic Adjustment Assistance Grant (DEAAG) of

$3,281,314.00 to repair damage and enhance the security at Corpus Christi Army Depot.

Governor Abbott and the State of Texas place a high value on the military installations in Texas and

the defense communities that support these bases. This is one of two projects for the City of Corptts

Christi during this funding round and both were well received. We look forward to watching this

project develop and continue to support Corpus Christi Army Depot as an instrumental part of the

military community in Texas.

Please reply to this award letter with a letter accepting or denying the grant award. If accepting, the

TMPC staff will begin working with the point of contact designee and/or grant administrator in the

application so we may begin processing the grant award.

Best Regards,

757/s k17’
B. Keith Graf

Executive Director

Texas Military Preparedness Commission

GOVERNOR GREG ABBOTT

POST OFFICE Box 12428 AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711 512-463-2000 (VOICE) DIAL 7-1-1 FOR RELAY SERVICES


